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As a traveler, I assume that the tax I pay when I stay in lodgings is going towards 

benefiting those things that I am there to enjoy. The additional one percent is 

inconsequential to an individual but when combined with the thousands of travelers 

within and through the state of Oregon it leads to a significant amount of dollars 

taking some of the financial burden off the residents to protect that which we love and 

the reason so many travel to the state. 


